
March 18, 2019 stakeholder webinar 

On Monday, March 18, 2019, FSSA hosted a stakeholder webinar to introduce its 
home- and-community-based services rate methodology project. Additional 
stakeholder opportunities will be available as each division conducts its project as 
described in the webinar. Individuals may view the webinar recording and slides 
below: 

• Click here to view the webinar 
• Click here for a copy of the slides 

Balanced input from all stakeholders is critical to this process. If you are unable to 
attend, there will be additional opportunities in the future for you to participate in 
this important project. 

 

https://indiana.adobeconnect.com/p3z4xo1gnqrp/
https://www.in.gov/fssa/files/FSSA_HCBS_Kickoff_Webinar_March_18_19.pdf

